
 

 

IEEE Education Society Bangalore Chapter Brings STEM to Girls in Rural India 

 

The IEEE Education Society Bangalore Chapter had its inaugural visit to a rural school for girls in 

Gudibande, India, on Friday, 28 October 2022. The partnership between the Bangalore Chapter 

and REVA University Bangalore is one the Chapter plans to keep active with monthly visits to 

teach the students about STEM. 

The Bangalore Chapter donated twenty robotic kits for high school students on its first visit to 

the school first visit and is excited to continue teaching technical skills to the students.  

 

    

      

 


